
 

 

 
 

 

Year 12 Politics Trip to the Palace of Westminster 

Tuesday, May 22nd 2018 

 

Our annual Year 12 trip to the Palace of Westminster takes place on Tuesday, May 22nd. 

It includes a parliamentary tour where we sit in on debates on both houses, a workshop led by 

a member of the education service and the possibility, depending on his availability, of a 

meeting with Richard Graham, M.P. for Gloucester. We travel by train and underground, 

meeting at Gloucester station at 10.30am with collection from the station at 21.45.  

 

The trip also includes a period of remote supervision from 17.00-19.00 in the Oxford Street 

area, when students will have an opportunity to find an evening meal and perhaps do some 

shopping. Students will be asked to form groups of a minimum of two and will be given my 

mobile number so that I am contactable during this period. The reason for this is that the first 

return train, for which our off-peak tickets are valid, leaves Paddington at 19.48.  

 

In order for the trip to take place, it must be self-financing, and so we invite you to make a 

contribution of £17.00* to cover the costs of travel, which Parliament is also subsidising. 

 

Students do not need to wear school uniform. 

 

I would be grateful if you could complete and return the consent slip (see below) to Reception 

by Friday, 27th April, at the latest. If you choose not to pay via the online facility, please include 

cash or a cheque with the consent form, in an envelope marked with your child’s name and form, 

and the name of the trip. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Nigel Pitel                            18th April 2018 

           
 

*Parents on low incomes and in receipt of certain benefits (see School’s Charging and Remission Policy) may 

contact the School for support in meeting the cost. If parents are unable to make the contribution their child will 

not necessarily be excluded from the visit but it may be cancelled if there are insufficient voluntary contributions.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Alderman Knight School, Ashchurch Rd, Ashchurch, Tewkesbury GL20 8JJ 
 

Reply Slip  

Trip organiser: Nigel Pitel 

 

Trip: Year 12 Politics Trip to the Palace of Westminster           Date of trip: Tuesday, 22 May 2018 

 

Name of Pupil .....................................................................Form ............................................................  

 

Pupil Mobile Number…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………   

 

Emergency Contact Name…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Emergency Contact Numbers ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

If your child has any medical conditions and/ or is taking medication, please give details below: 
 ............................................................................................…………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 ............................................................................................…………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 ............................................................................................…………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 ............................................................................................…………………………………………………………………………. 
 

  
Signature of Parent / Carer: ...............................................…       Date:  ..................................................  

 

 


